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No. LA054/2020 (PPP)

2 December 2020

Subject: Change in Chief Accounting
To: President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Premier Products Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform the change in
Chief Accounting from Mrs. Pensri Dettingeng to Miss Nattaya Jungsawatmetha effective from 1 December

2020 onward.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours faithfully,
- (Signature) -
(Mrs. Pensri Dettingeng)
Director

Premier Products Public Company Limited




